PMMGC BOARD MINUTES April 23, 2020

Board Members In Attendance:

President Jim Seamandel
Vice President Absent
Treasurer Dave Kuenzi
Secretary Terry Stephens
Tournament Chair Dean Galiano
Handicap Chair Dave Fjosee

Subjects discussed:

1. Hole-In-1 Fund for Non-sanctioned Games (with mainly league
players).

e When there is a game within 30 or so minutes, that’s the only game in
town for the Hole-In-1 eligibility.

¢ When there is an Away Game outside 30 minutes or so distance, a
club member may run a game at PMGR, but it will be advertised only
after the Away Game is full. Any Hole-In-1 made at this PMGR game
will receive $100 for a Hole-In-1 if they are in the pot.

e Atyear-end, all money in the Hole-In-1 pot will be rolled into a new
Hole-In-1 pot starting that new year. Everyone will have to pay $5 to
get into that new pot, and the pay-out for the first pot of the year will
include the left-over pot from the previous year plus the new pot. Big
money, folks, but you’ll have to get into the new pot.

2. Away Games for 2020? No plans because of the virus. This will be flexible,
and any Away Game is likely to be local.

3. Women’s Flight On Special Days? This is unlikely, but may happen a
couple of times if there are at least 8 ladies to make a flight, but this is for
scrip money only. All players will participate together in the Side Games
(Skins and Proxies).

4. Players Riding Together. Players from the same household may request to
play in the same cart on a regular basis. The club has tried to accommodate
letting players ride in a cart alone, which works if they have no large number
of players needing carts after we tee off.



